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PRICES NOTIFICATION BY

SHELL AUSTRALIAN SECURITIES LIMITED

I have received a notification dated 10 May
from Shell Australian Securities Limited in the
following terms:

"In accordance with Section 18(6) of the Prices
Justification Act 1973, we hereby give notice of
our intention to increase prices, from 13 May 1974,
or as soon thereafter as is practicable, by the
amounts recommended by the Prices Justification
Tribunal in its report dated 3 May 1974."

The company has also advised that its new
price lists are in the course of preparation. When
received they will be available for inspection at the
offices of the Prices Justification Tribunal 10 Queens
Road, Melbourne or 100 William Street, Sydney.

Canberra, A.C.T.


